
August 2020

The Colville Project is looking for people in our

community  with experience in the field of mobile

and reconfigurable buildings to join their Building

Advisory Group.

 This is a voluntary position and requires occasional 

 meetings  with  the group to help guide the

construction of the modular, transportable buildings

which are a feature of the centre. Experience in

sustainable, ethical building materials and processes

would be of particular value.   

Coffee and biscuits will be provided at all advisory

group meetings. 

 If interested please contact

thecolvilleproject@gmail.com

Advisory Group Volunteers Needed!


